
Dear Community Member:

This Citizen Information Report is available for you to initiate a commendation for or a complaint against a
Larimer County Sheriff’s Office employee. In order to thoroughly investigate complaints, we need all the
information about the incident that you can provide us.

There are two methods by which you may initiate a Citizen’s Information Report. You may fill out the online
report form and submit it directly to the Internal Affairs Unit or you may print it from our website and leave it
at the front desk of the administration office or jail lobby or mail the printed copy directly to the Internal
Affairs Unit. You also have the option of calling the Internal Affairs Unit to speak with an investigator at
970-498-5187.

If you choose to fill out the Citizen Information report, please provide all the information you can to make
your written statement as detailed and complete as possible. In order to speed up an investigation into the
incident, please provide the name of the employee involved and the date, time and location of the incident.
Additionally, we do suggest that all Citizen Information Reports include the name and contact information of
the reporting party, so that we may follow up on the report and let the citizen know the outcome of the
investigation. We will accept anonymous complaints; however, oftentimes it is much more difficult to resolve
a complaint without the ability to speak to the initiating party.

We appreciate citizens taking the time to let us know when one of our employees has done an excellent job,
or, just as importantly, letting us know when you believe we have fallen short. That is the best way for us to
rectify mistakes and continue to improve the service to our community.

Sincerely,

John J. Feyen
Sheriff


